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Rev. Peter Santandreu 

 

Pictured to the right is the Reverend Peter Santandreu. As 

part of his preparation for ordination, he spent the year 

2015-16 at St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Parish working with the 

Northern Chautauqua Catholic School and in the St. 

Elizabeth Ann Seton Food Pantry, where his bi-lingual 

ability was an asset to the workers and clients. He was also 

active with Hispanic ministry. 


